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The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, NOAA, has announced that the 
updates to the large scale, local charts with not be published after 5 July 2023.  

Comparable or larger scale Electronic Navigational Chart (ENC) coverage is available 
at https://nauticalcharts.noaa.gov/charts/noaa-enc.html.  You can use the following 
application, https://devgis.charttools.noaa.gov/pod, to create chart images from ENC 
data, which you can then print. 
 

You can see a list of all canceled NOAA charts at: 
https://www.charts.noaa.gov/MCD/Dole.shtml. 


